
Questions regarding the recent announcement of the suspension of admissions 
to the Bachelor of Fine Arts program 
November 22, 2011 
 
On Wednesday, November 9, the Faculty of Arts and Science announced that it “is suspending admission 
and upper-year 



Question 2 
 

a) The Dean of Arts and Science has said that the Faculty will work with the Fine Arts program to 
examine options for the future. What are these options and do they include provisions to avert 
closure of the program? 
 

b) How does the Dean intend to address faculty renewal issues, 
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